
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 2– 13
th

 September, 2019 

 

 

We have welcomed all of our Reception children this week and our Nursery children are also attending.  They have 

settled quickly into St Wilfrid’s and will be super additions to our school community. 

 

‘Our Lady and All Saints’ Academy Consultation 
St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School has been working with other Catholic schools in the local area to establish a 

Multi Academy Company.  All schools are now consulting on the planned changes and a meeting has been arranged in 

St Wilfrid’s School on Thursday 19
th

 September, 2019 at 6 pm in the School Hall to explain what is involved. 

A Consultation Information booklet has been put on our school website. 

 

Harvest Festival – Friday 20
th

 September, 2019 
In Collective Worship this week the children have been learning about our new virtues for the half term – Grateful and 

Generous.  The children have realised that not everyone is as lucky as us with access to nutritious food, so we should 

always be grateful to God for what we have and generous with what we do have.  On Monday 16
th

 September, 2019 

there will be a Non-Uniform Day in return for the children bringing in any long life items such as pasta, packets of 

rice, tinned food (fish, vegetables, fruit,soups), cup of soups and oil. These goods will be donated to St Chad’s 

Sanctuary in Birmingham City Centre.  St Chad’s helps lots of families including refugees.  All children “have the 

right to good quality health care, clean water and good food” – (UNICEF rights of the child – Article 24). 

 

Life Caravan 
On Wednesday 18

th
 September, 2019 the Life Caravan will be in school until Friday 20

th
 September, 2019. 

During the visit the children will have opportunities to learn about healthy eating, being kind to each other and 

medicine safety.  Older children will focus on making safe and healthy choices. 

On Wednesday 18
th

 September, 2019 there will be a Parent Session from 9-9.15 am – please come along and find out 

what the children will be learning and see the caravan. 

 

Secondary Transfer September 2020 
If your child is currently in Year 6 you will need to submit a secondary school application by 31

st
 October, 2019 in 

order to receive their secondary school offer on 2
nd

 March, 2020.  To make an application online please visit 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions.  If you have any problems, then please contact the school office.  

 

Medical Information 
If there are any changes to your child’s medical condition or you need to let us know of a new medical condition or 

food allergy, please contact the school office.  Thank you.  

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Deron (1P) and Nevaeh (3M)   who are the winners of our ‘Grateful and Generous’ certificates this 

week. 
 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception CT Whole class 

Reception SS Whole class 

Year 1M Catalin, Lucian 

Year 1P Whole class, Alexander 

Year 2B Vanessa, Zariah 

Year 2G Avaiyah, Usman 

Year 3B Whole class 

Year 3M Gary 

Year 4P Arthur, Suleman 

Year 4R Mustapha, Ellie-May 

Year 5H Leeson 

Year 5M Christelle 

Year 6G Kane 

Year 6T Daniel Adeo 

SPORTS AWARD Hollie, Avyanna (4P) 

WISE OWL AWARD Rida (4R) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 2
nd

 – 6
th

 September, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for any of our families who have lost loved ones recently. 

 

Enjoy the forecast of sunny weather! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Year 1P 79% 

Year 1M 93.3% 

Year 2B 96.2% 

Year 2G 95.5% 

Year 3B 96.7% 

Year 3M 88.8% 

Year 4P 87.9% 

Year 4R 93.8% 

Year 5H 86.2% 

Year 5M 93.5% 

Year 6G 86.6% 

Year 6T 92.6% 
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